February 20, 1997

Ms. Brenda H. Hawkins

Regulatory Analyst, Bureau of Service Evaluation
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Request To Block Incoming Calle

"Dear Ms. Hawkins:

The following waiver request is made to have incoming calls blocked
at pay telephones located at:

954-961-9302 Wiley DevelopmentInc.
5640 Wiley Street
Hollywood, Florida 313023

The owners, along with local police authorities request in:aming
call blocking due to heavy criminal activity/loitering on an
around the pay telephones.

Enclosed, we have provided the required Florida Public Service
Commission forms requesting incoming call blocking.

1f you should have any questions with regard to this matter, please
contact me at 305-593-9667, extension 455.

Respectfully,

;ﬁ5314,4k,£? @R

Randel Carr
Regulatory Analyst
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